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Have delays stemming from the Covid-19 pandemic impacted Hydro’s/Nalcor’s costs relating to

the Muskrat Falls Project and the various contract commitments relating to the project?

Nalcor Energy (“Nalcor”) continues to assess the impact of the pandemic on the project and is
evaluating its consequences on project cost. Given the duration of the COVID-19 work
suspension, it is known there will be project cost impacts; it is estimated to be in the range of
$130-$200 million. Nalcor is targeting to have an updated final forecast cost within the third

quarter of 2020. The updated forecast will be provided at that time.



